
Young Adult Transitional Insurance (YATI) gives youth, who were in Arizona state 
or tribal foster care on their 18th birthday, access to low or no-cost medical check-
ups, prescription medicines, medical specialists, and doctor visits.

Ask for a brochure and find out  
if you are eligible today!
If you are not already enrolled in YATI and are under 26,  
you can get help in applying by calling 
Keogh Health Connection at 602-266-0397.

WERE YOU FORMERLY IN

For immediate YATI 
enrollment assistance 
please contact Keogh 

Health Connection  
602-266-0397.

Keogh Health Connection works in partnership with Children’s Action Alliance 

azchildren.orgkeoghhealth.org

A T T E N T I O N

FOSTER CARE?
You may  
qualify for a 
special health 
insurance 
program!


